From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 6:13:25 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 10:36 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Lei Duan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Goods and services tend to increase their prices over time: this is the fundamental law of economics and we are not
opposed to that. However, we are gravely concerned when essential utilities are increased of their prices with all the
other essentials at the same time in today's highly uncertain economic time with pandemic, hyper-inflation, and
Russian invasion of Ukraine, among others. Ontario must continue to stand for freedom and democracy. Thus we
think it of wise stewardship and prudent management to postpone the consideration of price increases to a later date.
We also noticed that Enbridge Gas Inc. has also applied for approval of an Incentive Rate setting Mechanism tied to
inflation in 2025 to 2028 timeframe. And we trust that the Board has the capacity and caliber to guide the price
adjustment when the macro-economic condition becomes more favourable in the not-distant future.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





